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The defined 
western 
boundary of 
RPZ 25 will 
start at 
Crockett St and 
extend to the 
northern 
boundary of the 
corridor. 
West-side 
residents north 
of Crockett St 
remain eligible 
for permits, 
while west-side 
residents south 
of Crockett St 
will no longer 
be eligible for 
permits 
beginning 
October 2015. 

There will be no changes to 
RPZ eligibility for residents 
who live on the east side of 
Westlake Ave N.

 

WESTLAKE AVE N 
RESTRICTED PARKING ZONE

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) has considered public 
input and is defining the western boundary of Restricted Parking Zone 
(RPZ) 25 to include all residences with Westlake Ave N addresses on the 
west side of Westlake Ave N that are north of Crockett St in Zone 25.  This 
boundary allows residents who currently have RPZ 25 permits to remain 
eligible and is consistent with the current policies and practices of the RPZ 
program. 

A public hearing regarding this topic was held July 23, 2015. There were 29 
attendees at the hearing and SDOT received a total of 42 comments both 
through the hearing and by phone and email through July 31, 2015. 

The boundary reflects the distinct differences in development and use 
occurring on the west side of Westlake Ave N, and recognizes Crockett St 
as a natural RPZ boundary. 

Seattle Department of Transportation  
Restricted Parking Zone (RPZ) Notice of Decision



P.O. Box 34996 
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

RESTRICTED PARKING ZONE (RPZ) 
NOTICE OF DECISION

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) is issuing a decision 
regarding the boundary of Restricted Parking Zone 25. All residences 
with Westlake Ave N addresses on the west side of Westlake Ave N that 
are north of Crockett St will remain in RPZ 25 and continue to be eligible 
for Zone 25 permits. There will be no changes to RPZ eligibility for 
residents who live on the east side of Westlake Ave N.

If you live within the Zone 25 boundary but do not currently have a  
Zone 25 permit, you may purchase one at any time. Please visit  
www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/parkingrpz.htm for information 
about purchasing permits and for general program details.

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Ruth Harper of the 
Seattle Department of Transportation at (206) 684-4103 or via email at 
ruth.harper@seattle.gov.

Thank you to all who participated in this process.


